
On Friday 15th October, we were visited by the author Squiz Gordon. She came to speak to us about her latest 

book 'The Woogle and the Sprockerdor'. Squiz spoke to each class and shared a chapter from her book, which was 

all about the adventures of her two dogs (and cat!). The children all listened carefully to the story and then shared 

their own experiences of different themes linked to the chapter. There was also a chance to ask Squiz questions 

about her journey as an author. A number of pupils then had a book signed by Squiz. A lovely treat for a Friday; 

thank you to Squiz for coming to visit us. 


